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 1 June 2014 
 

The Premier of NSW 
Mike Baird MP 

 
 
Dear Mr Baird, 
 
On behalf of the Australian Federation of Women NSW I write to congratulate you on the ‘Transforming 
NSW’ policy which will lead to the creation 1,000 new apprenticeships across the State. 
 
Our organization the Australian Federation of Graduate Women NSW (AFGW) is concerned with the 
empowerment of women through Educational opportunities and we believe that this programme will 
provide many young people, both men and women, with the opportunities to learn new skills and leave 
a lasting skills dividend for local communities. 
 
I recently wrote to Education Minister Adrian Piccoli to congratulate him on his stand against funding 
cuts to our schools and I add my congratulations to your government in its determination to provide the 
best possible school system for NSW. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Virginia Ross 
President 
AFGW NSW Inc 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
   


